Temporary
No new patient enrolments
 


As of April 1st, 2018 we have stopped taking new patient enrolments. 
This helps us provide a service that is safe for patients, of high quality medically and as efficient as can be.
 
Emergency care:  We will always provide care in a medical emergency to any person.   
  
We will still take enrolments from family members living in the same house as a current registered patient. 
 
This is a temporary measure.  We anticipate that we will have the opportunity to restart enrolments later in 2018.  We will advertise this on our website www.rollestonmc.co.nz . 
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Sincerely,
Drs Susie Marsh, Peter Ryan, Melanie England, Jo Dixon
Directors

